
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 18, 2020 

 

Gerry Hansen 

Infection Prevention and Control Canada 

PO Box 46125 RPO  

Winnipeg, MB R3R 3S3 

 

Dear Gerry Hansen and Madeleine Ashcroft: 

Congratulations! It is our pleasure to inform you that Infection Prevention and Control Canada 
has received CNA accreditation for the Certification in Infection Control Examination.    

The CNA Accreditation Program upholds standards of quality for continuing professional 

development for nurses in Canada. By accrediting examination through CNA, you are showing 

nurses that your program has been subject to a rigorous quality assessment and has achieved 

nationwide recognition. 

Your CNA accreditation is valid until February 18, 2022. You may proudly promote your 
achievement by using the attached marks on your communication materials and certificates of 
achievement. These marks may not be altered and are exclusively for use with the examination for 
which you have achieved accreditation. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. On behalf of the CNA board of 
directors and the CNA Accreditation Program, we once again offer our sincere congratulations on 
your achievement and I extend my personal best wishes for your continued success!  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Mike Villeneuve, RN, M.Sc. 
Chief Executive Officer 

 


